OFFICIAL

Subject: Submission Remuneration

Dear Sir/Madam,

I would like to formally make a submission to the above subject. I strongly believe that councillors should receive a 30% increase across the board. While this may seem drastic many councillors such as myself put in nearly full time hours working for our communities. Many of us do not accept any outside gifts or benefits given the findings of past council misdeeds. We use our own cars, time, and resources to advocate for our wards and cities. The current allowance barely covers this most of the time. As a councillor for a likewise I know that our city is and thus comes added time and cost to connect with residents. Ideally I would argue that should be Category 4 as well in any future reviews. Mayors and Deputy Mayors allowances I believe are adequate as is. Thank you for your consideration.